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January 5, 2024 

Carl Williams, Director 
Parks and Recreation Department 
701 S Andrews Ave 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

Dear Mr. Williams, 

Nonprofit 

Organization 

Since 1959 

Thank you for working with our neighborhood to further re-develop the Riverland Woods Park boat 
ramp. As we have discussed, there is much confusion between the name of the park and the 
Riverland Woods Neighborhood Association which is approximately one mile east from the park on 
Riverland Road. Additionally, the City-owned property is functioning as a boat launch with amenities 
rather than a traditional park. 

Finally, to be consistent with the naming convention of the City's boat ramps, including Cox's Landing 
and Cooley's Landing, our neighborhood has requested that the City parcel should be named 
"Lauderdale Isles Landing". This will not only be an addition to the City's inventory of waterway 
access, but the name will also identify the adjacent location to the Lauderdale Isles Neighborhood. 

In January 2024, the Lauderdale Isles Civic Improvement Association Board voted unanimously to 
Change the name from "Riverland Woods Park" to "Lauderdale Isles Landing." At this time, we are 
respectfully requesting that the City begin the process to change the name. 

We look forward to working with the City to further promote boating and access to the waterways. 

Feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Earl Prizlee, President 
Lauderdale Isles Civic Improvement Association 

CC: Lauderdale Isles Civic Improvement Association Board of Directors 
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